
 

 
 

 
 

 
THS Bear Computers is Tahoma High School’s       
computer program designed to help students  
and families in the Tahoma School District who do not have a computer at home or whose 
access to computers is limited when they are not in school.  
 
Our families can obtain one 
free laptop or desktop 
computer through this 
program from Tahoma High 
School Bear Computers. 

 
THS Bear Computers, a group 
of students involved in the school’s PC Technology class, are refurbishing surplus school 
district laptop and desktop computers and offering them free to students and families in need. 
Each computer is refurbished in compliance with standards set by the Microsoft Corporation*. 
This program benefits students in the PC Technology class by giving them hands‐on experience 
in the repair and building of computers. 

To apply for a free, refurbished computer please contact: 
Jill Jolk, Tahoma High School, 425‐413‐6204. 

Information is online at: 
https://sites.google.com/site/thsbearcomputers 

 

*THS Bear Computers is a Microsoft Registered Refurbisher, which means computers can be put back into service by installing 
Windows 10 and Microsoft Office 2016 software. Computers are given a quality check and then made available to students and their 
families. 
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